
Subject: NCI Invitation for RTIPs Input

Dear Colleague,

The National Cancer Institute (NCI) is redesigning the Research-Tested Intervention Programs (RTIPs) 
website and seeking practitioner feedback. Although this website has been a valued resource in the 
cancer control community for the past 16 years, a recent evaluation report suggested that practitioners 
wanted readily accessible information about how existing interventions could fit their context. Using 
insight from practitioner interviews, we have redesigned the site and will now proceed with usability 
testing.

The usability test (approximately 60 minutes) will occur remotely and involve sharing your screen while 
viewing clickable wireframes of the site on your computer. A moderator will ask you questions and to 
complete tasks on the site.

Your input is valuable to the redesign of this resource. If you are willing to take part in a usability test, 
please reply to this email request by xxxx and a member of our team will be in touch to schedule a 
time at your convenience.

Many thanks for your help with this effort.

Sincerely,

Cynthia A. Vinson, PhD, MPA
Senior Advisor for Implementation Science
Implementation Science Team
Division of Cancer Control and Population Sciences
National Cancer Institute
Office:  240-276-6745
cvinson@mail.nih.gov

Follow Us on Twitter!

https://rtips.cancer.gov/rtips/index.do
https://twitter.com/NCI_ImplSci
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http://cancercontrol.cancer.gov/is/

